
Medical Missions Conference

Dear Ministry Partner,

The Global Missions Health Conference (GMHC) is quickly becoming a major event each year for 
our ministry.  This year we took 14 students down with us, plus another 8 MSU grads attended.

There were 2500 
at the conference, 
attending 105 
seminars, 4 plenary 
sessions, and 168 
Medical Missions 
Agencies on 2 floors of 
the exhibit hall.  30 
years ago, for every 
100 students who 
started Med School 
intent on missions, one 
would make it to the 
field.  

We want to 
encourage our 
students to follow 
Christ for the long 
haul, and give them 
the connections to 
help them succeed.

Families from Southeast Church house students in their homes, so it’s more affordable.  Mike and 
Denise Amos hosted us last year, and asked to house the MSU students again.  What dear friends!

We had our own impromptu seminar when 50 students from 
Calvin College, MSU, and the University of Michigan sat in a 
hallway, eating box lunches, and listening to Jason and Heather 
Fader tell about their missions experience.  The Faders and 2 
other couples met in residency, and purposed to go as a team to a 
place of greatest need, considering their gifts and talents as a 
team.  Burundi has asked them to help train Burundi Nationals at 
the national Medical School, as well as help run a Missions 
Hospital.

Thanks for your prayers & encouragement for those who attended!
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Sherwood & Areli Pope, MSU Grad 
& Missionaries to Guatemala

50 of us Listened to Jason & Heather Fader over Lunch
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